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Minutes of the Goshen Common Council - Regular Meeting of Oct. 12, 2021

Convened 6:00 p.m.: Council Chambers, Police & Court Building, 111 East Jefferson Street, Goshen, Indiana

Mayor Jeremy Stutsman called the meeting to order at 6 p.m. and led the Pledge of Allegiance

Mayor Stutsman asked the Clerk-Treasurer to conduct the roll call.

Present: Megan Eichom (District 4) Julia King (At-Large) Doug Nisley (District 2)
Donald Riegsecker (District 1) Matt Schrock (District 3)  Council President Brett Weddell
(At-Large) Youth Advisor Adrian Mora (Non-voting)

Absent: Gilberto Pérez Jr. (District 5) not present for roll call, but arrived at 6:08 p.m.

Mayor Stutsman asked the council's wishes regarding the minutes of the council's Sept. 21, 2021 meeting. Council
members Nisley/King moved to approve the minutes of the Sept. 21, 2021 meeting as submitted. Motion
passed 6-0.

Mayor Stutsman presented the agenda of the Oct. 12, 2021 council meeting. Council members Eichorn/King
moved to approve the agenda as presented. Motion passed 6-0.

Privilege of the Floor:

Mayor Stutsman opened a period of public comment.

Glenn Null of Goshen said that he has a tree that has dropped leaves and he hopes the City will conduct an early
leaf pickup. He said overall the City is doing well and council members are being civil to one another, and he
appreciates that. Null said the Community Relation Commission (CRC) has held public meetings on the proposed
sundown marker and that they went well. Null said he appreciates that the Police Chief assigned an officer to attend
one of the CRC meetings, noting that whenever 30-50 people gather it's good to have an officer present.

Council President Weddell responded that whenever residents see storm drains covered with leaves, it would be
helpful for them to brush the leaves off the grates to facilitate the runoff of rainwater. City Director of Environmental
Resilience Aaron Sawatsky Kingsley concurred with the recommendation.

Lori Arnold of Goshen said she would still like video recordings of City Council meetings to be posted online. She
said that County Council and School Board meetings are available online and she would like the City to do the same.
Arnold said that she also attended two Community Relations Commission meetings, including one about the
proposed sundown marker. She complimented CRC members for being friendly, adding it was the first time at a
public meeting that she felt officials heard what she said. Arnold said she appreciated that.
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